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        ITEM # _ 29_____ 

 

To: Mayor and Ames City Council  

 

From:   Steven L. Schainker, City Manager 

 

Date:   September 21, 2018 

 

Subject: Staff Representation Regarding Safety In Our Parks, Natural Areas, 

And Trails 

 

 

In the aftermath of the tragic event that occurred this week, a number of questions 

have been raised about our current efforts to promote safety in our parks, natural 

areas, and trails.  In addition, some have asked what changes are we prepared to 

make immediately to further promote safety in these areas as well as into the 

future. 

 

While no written report is being provided at this time, City staff will be prepared 

to address these questions at the September 25, 2018 City Council meeting. 

 


